

Office of Academic Affairs Dean of the Faculty

14 September 2022

Dear President Murdaugh and Provost Stringer,

On behalf of Flagler College, I am pleased to write this letter in support of TCC's efforts to establish bachelor degree programs in Business, Elementary Education, and Exceptional Student Education. As you know, Flagler College and Tallahassee Community College have enjoyed a strong 2+2 partnership in these areas for the last 20 years. As Flagler reexamines its role in this partnership, we are very eager that the programs continue to exist to fulfill the needs of the capital city region – especially in the field of teacher-training. We can think of no better steward to continue the legacy that our institutions have built together than Tallahassee Community College. Our Tallahassee-based faculty and staff have always felt a special bond to TCC, and we stand ready to facilitate your efforts in any way you think would be helpful.

Yours sincerely,

Arthur S. Vanden Houten

Associate Professor of Political Science & Vice President of Academic Affairs and

Dean of the Faculty